
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  October 3, 2022 
 
To:  Deacons and men in formation 
 
From: Deacon Dennis Dorner Sr., chancellor and director of the 

Permanent Diaconate 
 
Re:  Reminder: End of Life parish workshop 
 

           
 
On Saturday, November 12, from 9:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m., the archdiocese will 
host “Preparing for the End of Life: A Parish Workshop.” These topics can weigh 
heavily on our hearts and we must navigate them in community, in 
relationship to one another. 
 
This event will be offered in person at the Chancery AND livestreamed at 
participating parishes. Please note: this event will not be made available for 
private virtual viewing. See flyer for additional information HERE. 
 
To register as an individual attendee in person at the Chancery, please email 
jmartineck@archatl.com. To register your parish as one of those that will be 
livestreaming this event from their parish hall, please email 
jmartineck@archatl.com.  
 
We hope you are able to join us and take advantage of this important 
workshop.  

https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/prep4endoflife_workshop_2022.pdf
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